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Thomas, Cameron

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Joan Sinding I                  ]
Sunday, August 26, 2012 8:58 AM

Powers, Russ

Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.Dundas@cogeco.ca

Subject: 24 Brock St. N. Dundas Development

Mr. Powers:
I wish to express my opposition to the proposed development of 24 Brock St. N.
I have concerns with
The increase in traffic that this development would cause, especially since there are many seniors and young
children living in the area
The size of the development
It is not in character with the surrounding neighbourhood
If this is allowed where do we go next?

Joan Sinding

08/30/2012


